

NR_key_name: C3A27B4B54D7389D852563CC005A2351
SendTo: CN=Joan Zimmerman/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 10/23/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 12:25:43 PM
ComposedDate: 10/23/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 12:24:33 PM
Subject: Re: USSS Protective Surveys
I would not make the offer. I'm not sure it's our offer to make. You might suggest it to him as a position to take when he discusses the matter with Steve Tilley.
Body: To: David Marwell/ARRBcc: From: Joan Zimmerman/ARRB Date: 10/23/96 12:20:27 PMSubject: USSS Protective SurveysI have left a voice mail message with Machado asking him to confirm that the Service has no postponements on any of the surveys.Phil suggested a compromise regarding the RIF issue. I will ask Machado to do one RIF per box, which is not much to ask. I told John I would be back at my desk before 1 PM. He may call any time after that. If you have objections to Phil's suggestion, let me know.
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: